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September 2012 Newsletter

Hello Fellow Chippers,

Important Notice — Meeting Schedule Change
September 9, 2012 (was September 16, 2012)

Yes, Don't forget, Fellow Chippers, the date of our next general membership meeting of the ACCC has been changed! Our
next meeting will be on September 9, 2012, not on September 16, 2012, as previously planned. It will be held at Bally's Hotel
and Casino in beautiful Atlantic City. Doors will open at 11:00am sharp.

Highlights From Our Last Meeting
Our last meeting was held at Bally's Hotel and Spa on May 6, 2012. In attendance were 58 members and 12 guests. All
Officers, with the exception of Judy Wuerth, were present for the meeting.

50/50 Winners: 1st Prize $75.00 went to Frank Gregor, 2nd Prize $50.00 went to Ross Poppel, and 3rd Prize went to Mark
Bernhardt who donated $5.00 back to the Club. Thank You Mark for remembering the Club.

The club sponsored our annual Buffet at the Wild Wild West Buffet. To no surprise, Kevin Bloomer served and spoiled over
60 members with crab legs and specially cooked steaks. A great time was held by all. We ate so much that the Buffet closed
permanently on June 17!

News

The CC&GTCC Convention was in Las Vegas on June 20-23, 2012. | understand the four days went well. Archie and
Brenda Black can answer any questions that one might have at September's meeting. The 2013 meeting will be hosted again
at the South Point Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas on June 19-22, 2013. Make your reservations early. Be sure to check out
the following Youtube video containing almost 14 minutes of coverage from the convention. It's worth watching!
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qUdGHNySRjY

Club member Mr. Bill Kaar is home recovering at this time. He and his wife drove everyday this summer from their home in
Manahawkin, New Jersey to Jefferson Hospital in Philadelphia. Our thoughts and prayers are still with Bill and his family.

Resorts announced last month (July 2012) two items of gaming interest. First, Resorts announced the start of their $35 million
dollar project known "Margaritaville", Owned by the ever popular Jimmy Buffet. Then shortly thereafter, Resorts announced
that the"MTGA" (Mohegan Tribal Gaming Authority, known better as the "Mohegan Sun Resort and Casino " in Connecticut),
will take over management of the Resorts property here in Atlantic City.

Unshuffled Cards continue to be a headache for Atlantic City casinos. Back in December of 2011, the Taj Mahal had a
problem with unshuffled cards. Now, this past July, the Golden Nugget was fined $1.4 million and 14 players are being
prosecuted for their "mishap" which occurred in April of 2012. Big problems for the Gemaco Player Card Company out of Blue
Springs, Missouri.

Closing Remarks
Remember the Last Meeting of the Year: The ACCC Meeting will be November 18, 2012 which also will be held at Bally's
Hotel and Spa.

This Month's Trivia Question: Which Las Vegas property was issued the first "notorious” gaming license? Bonus Points:
When and what year?

See you at the Next Meeting, Happy Chipping Everybody,

MWane Maake

Marc Maahs
Vice-president ACCCC
mjmmazman@yahoo.com



